UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

August 16, 2019

CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Andy Kim
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Kim:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), | am responding to your
letter of July 11, 2019, expressing concerns about the decommissioning process for the Oyster
Creek Nuclear Generating Station. Responses to your eight specific questions are enclosed.

| regret that your constituents in Lacey Township have not found the NRC staff to be
responsive to their questions. We take our obligation to respond to the public seriously. | hope
that the enclosed responses address these concerns as well. The NRC staff will continue to
engage on and address any additional concerns.

| appreciate your letter and continued interest in the NRC’s work at Oyster Creek. If you
have any other questions or need additional information, please contact me or have your staff
contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki

Enclosure:
As stated





